THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 10, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your letter to the President requesting
an appointment to see him at the ranch.

It was impossible to arrange this meeting on his
recent stay in Texas, but every effort will be made
to set up this appointment when he returns to

Texas after his present stay in Washington. Perhaps
something can be arranged during the week of
December 19. If so, you will be contacted from the
ranch concerning the date and time.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

W. Marvin Watson
Special Assistant
to the President

Dr. Hector Garcia
American G. I. Forum
1215 Bright

Corpus Christi, Texas



